
https://blog.granted.com/

SHARES PICKING UP, DOLLAR STEADIES AFTER BRUISING SELLOFF
Although European shares posted gains on Friday, U.S. stocks dropped and gave back most of Thursday's gains as Wall Street closed out its third negative
week in the last four prompted in part by data that showed a decline in consumer sentiment. Meanwhile, the dollar finished its worst week in nearly four years
against the yen. Traders and investors also have been nervous lately over concerns regarding monetary policy around the world. For more details on the
article Click Here

 


